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2021 Proposed PCMG Officers

▪ President – Sharon Priest
▪ First Vice President – Cindy Strauss
▪ Second Vice President – Carol F. Mendel
▪ Past President – Suzanne Potts
▪ Secretary – Sara Jordan
▪ Treasurer – Pam Gadberry
▪ Assistant Treasurer – Susan Stewart
▪ Board at Large 2nd Year – Ann Schweitzer
▪ Board at Large 2nd Year – Michele Wasson
▪ Board at Large 1st Year – Deanna Montgomery
▪ Board at Large 1st Year – Jody Mahoney
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Tina moved back to Little Rock from 
Washington State in 2018 and quickly 

learned that gardening in the South is quite 
different from the Northwest. She began 

working regularly at the HAM gardens (her 
mother is a MG on that project) before she 

could start counting and recording her 
hours. She also helped at the LR 

greenhouse, helping plant the city's 
hanging baskets. Tina's work ethic is 

incredible, and she is always strong and 
willing.  She is highly protective of the 

more fragile members and will not let them 
do the heavy lifting and bending.

As if her smile and laughter were not 
enough...she also organized and 

documented the projects 150 plant labels 
with an alphabetized spreadsheet!



The Argenta project started in 
2008 and consists of eight 

corners located at 4th and Main 
in downtown Little Rock. 

Planters are changed 
seasonally, and plants and 
bulbs that are taken out are 

then shared with local 
residents. The 10 master 

gardeners on the project love 
getting the constant feedback 

and appreciation from local 
merchants and residents.



Pulaski County is delighted to nominate our 
own Randy Forst as County Agent of the Year.  
Randy has had a direct impact on the success 

and growth of the 550-member Master 
Gardener program.  Since coming to Pulaski 

County, he has implemented the P.E.S.T. 
program (liaison between the projects and their 

host facility and a means for the Board to 
evaluate and support our 31 projects).  He also 

was one of the original planners on the 
Demonstration Garden at the 4-H Center in 

Ferndale.  Randy supports Master Gardeners 
by teaching statewide through zoom sessions 

and TV appearances.  In his personal life, 
Randy is a farmer with herds of Dorper sheep, 

cows and various chickens.  Randy is an 
exceptional human being, always cheerful and 

with an ability to encourage others to learn and 
grow.



As a volunteer fundraiser, Bert helps 
obtain grants for the Friends of the Old 

Mill which enables the Master 
Gardeners to purchase plants, 

rehabilitate planting beds and continue 
improvements to the grounds of the 
Old Mill.  As a volunteer, Bert leads 

tours and promotes not only the 
architecture of the Mill but the 

gardens.  He has no fear of getting 
dirty and can usually be found in the 

deepest muck!  With his dedication and 
cooperation, he makes the job of the 

Master Gardeners easier.
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